
 

 

 
 
 
 

23rd October 2015 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In summer 2015, 74% of students at Cardinal Langley achieved 5A*-C grades with 58% achieving the 
benchmark including English and Maths. This places us significantly above the national average and 
ranks us highly in many of the league tables. School Performance Tables which accurately reflect the 
outcomes for students at Cardinal Langley can be found at www.schoolperformancetables.org.uk   
 
The DfE performance tables were published on 15th October and show the school figure for 5A*-C as 
2%. This year 79% of students achieved A*-C in GCSE English and 97% achieved A*-C in GCSE English 
Literature. These results are a credit to the students and reflect the high standard of English teaching 
at Cardinal Langley. The Department for Education has not included either of these English 
qualifications in its published data. Although we have contacted them to update their figures we have 
not yet received a response. The Local Authority and Diocese of Salford are supporting the school and 
we hope that the figures will be updated soon.  
 
A BBC news article from January 2015 includes more information about the DfE performance tables 
and can be found at http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/education-31023685  
 
If you have any queries about the performance tables, please contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
A Bridson 
Headteacher 
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